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Jake Porter

From: Brent Blamires <bblamires@mtjuliet-tn.gov>

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 9:23 AM

To: Jake Porter

Subject: RE: Elliott Reserve

Yes, with them being brick and sprinkled 20’ is acceptable to me.  

 

Thank you,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brent Blamires 

Chief of Prevention/Fire Marshal  

Fire Department | City of Mt. Juliet, TN 
 
 

SERVICE – DEDICATION - EXCELLENCE 

 

 

Office 615-773-9864 | Mobile 629-250-9969 

b
 

bblamires@mtjuliet-tn.gov 

  

https://www.mtjuliet-tn.gov/ 

  

115 Clemmons Rd. Mt. Juliet, Tennessee 37122

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, including any 

attachments, may contain confidential information 

which is intended only for the use of the individual(s) 

or entitled named. If you receive this e-mail message 

in error, please immediately notify the sender by e-

mail and delete it. Dissemination, forwarding, 

printing or copying of this e-mail without prior 

consent of the sender is strictly prohibited. 

Thank you for your compliance. 

 
 

 

From: Jake Porter <JakeP@csdgtn.com>  

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 9:09 AM 

To: Brent Blamires <bblamires@mtjuliet-tn.gov> 

Subject: Re: Elliott Reserve 

 

Yessir they are brick 

 

Jake Porter, PE 

CSDG 
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From: Brent Blamires <bblamires@mtjuliet-tn.gov> 

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 8:56:18 AM 

To: Jake Porter <JakeP@csdgtn.com> 

Subject: RE: Elliott Reserve  

  

Will the townhomes have brick siding?  

  

  

 

 

 

 

Brent Blamires 

Chief of Prevention/Fire Marshal  

Fire Department | City of Mt. Juliet, TN 
 
 

SERVICE – DEDICATION - EXCELLENCE 

  

 

Office 615-773-9864 | Mobile 629-250-9969 

b
 

bblamires@mtjuliet-tn.gov 

  

https://www.mtjuliet-tn.gov/ 

  

115 Clemmons Rd. Mt. Juliet, Tennessee 37122

  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, including any 

attachments, may contain confidential information 

which is intended only for the use of the individual(s) 

or entitled named. If you receive this e-mail message 

in error, please immediately notify the sender by e-

mail and delete it. Dissemination, forwarding, 

printing or copying of this e-mail without prior 

consent of the sender is strictly prohibited. 

Thank you for your compliance. 

  
  

  

From: Jake Porter <JakeP@csdgtn.com>  

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 8:19 AM 

To: Brent Blamires <bblamires@mtjuliet-tn.gov> 

Subject: Elliott Reserve 

  

Good morning, Brent, 

  

Hope you are doing well today!   

  

I have a Preliminary Master Development Plan going through MJ Planning and BOC right now and have been asked 

to confirm with you that we can space the townhomes 20’ apart if we auto sprinkler them.  Can you please confirm 

that this is acceptable?  Feel free to give me a call if you have any questions. 

  

Thank you! 

  

Jake Porter, PE 

Associate • Professional Engineer 
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CSDG 

Planning | Engineering | Landscape Architecture   

2305 Kline Avenue, Suite 300 

Nashville, Tennessee 37211 

615.248.9999 office  

jakep@csdgtn.com 

csdgtn.com 

  

  


